
                           

                              Press Release 

 
  

 

 

For more information contact Andy Stebbing, County Treasurer: 402-441-7425 

 

County Treasurer Opens Drive Thru on Saturdays 

County City Building  

555 South 10th St. Room 102 

 

 

Lancaster County Treasurer Andy Stebbing announced that beginning 

February 4, 2017, the DMV Drive-thru window located at 46th and R Street, will be 

open Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. for vehicle registrations renewals. 

 

“This is something we wanted to try and with the new plate year we anticipate 

it will help the public.  Many people are just too busy during the week and end up 

running their errands on Saturdays.  We hope it is helpful for the hardworking 

citizens.” Stebbing said. 

 

 

 

 


